
Reminder:  2015  JPIL  Conference
at Cambridge: Booking Deadlines
The 10th Anniversary of the Journal of Private International Law Conference is
being held at the Faculty of Law, Cambridge University on 3-5 September 2015. 
Booking  for  accommodation  closes  soon  –  on  15th  July.   Booking  for  the
conference and dinner will close on 13th August.

The conference offers an excellent opportunity to hear and discuss many issues
currently facing private international law.

More information and registration is here.  A draft programme is available on the
same web site.
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